
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

You are receiving this email as part of a notification to a Dometic/Sierra recall 

notice. 

You have purchased an item that could be affected. 

Please see the below information on how to identify if the product you have is 

affected and how to obtain a replacement. 

Please email us at support@wholesalemarine.com with any questions. 

Thank You 

Wholesale Marine 

 

**No items are to be returned to Wholesale Marine, please contact Dometic 

directly to setup a replacement under the recall if your unit is found to be 

affected. 
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How to find the date code: 

 


